
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF NEWSTEAD, NEW YORK 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Public Safety Committee of the Town Board of the 

Town of Newstead has proposed that the Town Board should allow the Town’s Emergency 

Response Trailer purchased in 2024 (Trailer) to be posted on the Erie County Disaster Local Area 

Network (DLAN) to make it available for use by other municipal entities.  The Town Board 

believes that it is essential and necessary to solicit opinions and input from the residents of the 

Town of Newstead prior to posting the Trailer as available on DLAN. 

 

 THEREFORE, the Town Board of the Town of Newstead shall hold a Public Hearing on 

the proposal to post the Trailer as available on DLAN at the Newstead Town Hall, 5 Clarence 

Center Road, Akron, New York at 7:25 p.m. on the 23rd day of December 2024, at which time 

persons interested may be heard.  The meeting room is wheelchair accessible.  Those needing 

special arrangements should call the Town Hall at 716-542-4573 by December 19, 2024. 

 

Dated: December 9, 2024   BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD  

      OF THE TOWN OF NEWSTEAD 

 

 


